Dear Gert,

greetings from Bulgaria and International College – Albena! 
The second year IBMS students have made their choice and, as we promised, we are sending you and Joop their names, e-mails, and the chosen field of study.
As you might expect, we are really excited about this – after all this will be the first group to continue at ABS. 
Here is the list:
1. Atanas Zhivkov Atanasov (imacabre@gmail.com) – HRQM

2. Vladimir Sashov Zhechev (zhechev@mail.bg) – IBMS

3. Gergana Stefanova Nencheva (nentscheva@yahoo.com) – IBMS

4. Dragomir Minchev Hristov (dodger_dm@yahoo.com) – HRQM

5. Deyan Angelov Dimitrov (sviazin@yahoo.com) – IBMS

6. Mariya Tsvetanova Petkova (bebetooo@abv.bg) - IBMS
7. Aaron Stuart Foster (foster_672@hotmail.com) – IBMS
At the meeting here you mentioned a certain procedure that has to be followed. Therefore, we are waiting for further instructions. Of course now you may communicate with the students directly via e-mail. However, we (the team of the International Cooperation Department) are willing to facilitate the transfer at least of this first group. 
Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

Bozhidar Bozhkov (on behalf of International College – Albena)
